
Notice of Motion 

(To Direct the Mayor to send a letter to Premier of Ontario and Minister of 

Environment and Climate Change on highlighted water sustainability issues 

and life cycle management of water bottles/cans) 

 

RESOLUTION 
 

Resolution # 

Moved By Councillor Matt Sammut 

Seconded By 

 

Be it resolved that Council has significant concerns on ground water 

management and related policies, together with enhancing future protection of 

these assets; with the review of this necessary and valued Canadian asset ensure 

that policies protect it for future generations. 

 

The Town of Erin would also like to bring forward their deep concern on the full 

life-cycle management of materials (plastic bottles/cans), including the 

implementation and administration of the Waste Free Ontario Act which clearly 

outlines the responsibilities of producers to manage waste (plastic bottles/cams) 

amongst other items. 

 

That the Mayor (with assistance from staff) be directed to send a letter to both the 

Premier and the Minster of Environment and Climate Control outlining the 

concerns referenced above. A response from the Premier and Minister should be 

requested outlining the long-term plan of the Province to effectively address these 

issues into the future. 

 

That this letter be sent to all other Ontario municipalities. 
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